
 
UPCOMING PRESCHOOL SCREENING 

FOR FALL 2017 ADMISSION 
 

 
 

The Bedford Public Schools’ Integrated Preschool      
Program is inviting neighborhood children who will       
be three years old by August 31​st​, 2017 to a          
screening for possible enrollment. Screenings will      
be conducted at the Bedford High School on Friday,         
January 27, 2017 and an appointment is required.        
Please call (781) 275-1700 ext. 4402 or e-mail        
stephanie_callahan@bedford.k12.ma.us at your   
earliest convenience to schedule an appointment for       
your child.  
 


